
NEWS RELEASE 
 

SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA • COUNTY OF SAN DIEGO 
Post Office Box 120128 •San Diego, CA  92112-0128 

 
 

Release: Immediately Contact:     Karen Dalton 
Date: 04/24/13 Phone: (619) 450-5353 
    

 
 

Superior Court to Temporarily Close Some  
On-Line Services on Saturday, April 27, 2013 

 Four Hour Closure Planned 
 

The San Diego Superior Court will temporarily shut down certain on-line services on 

Saturday, April 27, 2013.  The service closure will run from 7:00 A.M. – 11:00 A.M.    

The closure impacts the following on-line services:  

• Traffic Online Payment;  

• Court Appointment Scheduling;  

• Family Law Online Workshop Scheduling; 

• Jury Services Self-Service; 

• Register of Actions, and  

• Court Index.   

The self-service closure is due to scheduled maintenance. 
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